FAASTeam presents:

Hood River Soaring -Say It Out Loud- Safety Tips for the 2019

Season

Hood River Soaring season opens March 15,
2019 and this is the Safety Standards Review
meeting for all Hood River Soaring members
(Tow Pilots, Associate Members, Youth
Members, Full Members etc.) Mark Stanfield,
Club CFIG will present Operational Safety "Tips"
for Glider and Tow Pilots for the 2019 Soaring
Season. If you are not a current Hood River
Soaring member but are interested in becoming
one please join us!

Directions: From |- 84: Take Exit 63 and turn right onto
Second Street. Turn first left onto Cascade Avenue. Drive
strﬁitght into the Railroad yard and the school is back on the
I .

H%od River Soaring Members please park each other in at
Wildwood, the Railroad company does not like Wildwood
visitors using their parking lot.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



